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Brian Connellan
Environmental Assessment Advisor
Australian Pipeline Limited
121 Wharf Street
Spring Hill, QLD, 4000

02/02/2022

Dear Mr. Connellan

Moomba to Wilton Pipeline (SSI-15548591)
Final Hazard Analysis

I refer to the Final Hazard Analysis submitted in accordance with Condition B1(b) of Schedule 2 of
the Infrastructure Approval for the Moomba to Wilton Pipeline (SSI-15548591). 

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that it was prepared in
accordance with HIPAP 6, updating the Preliminary Hazard Analysis based on the detailed design
information, including design specification document, Piping and Instrumentation Diagrams, HAZOP
and SIL studies for Stage 1 (Compressor Station MW880).

Accordingly, the Secretary has approved the Final Hazard Analysis (Revision 1, dated 6 December
2021). Please ensure that the approved plan is placed on the project website at the earliest
convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Wayne Jones on (02) 6575 3406.

Yours sincerely 

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director Resource Assessments

As nominee of the Secretary
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